CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

April 20, 2011
Central Hardin High School Mission Statement: The mission of Central Hardin High School, in partnership with the student, home and community, is to ensure through personal attention, effective leadership, and dedicated service, that all students develop the knowledge, skills, and attitudes essential for success.
I.
OPENING BUSINESS:
A. Call to Order/Roll Call: Tim Isaacs, chairperson, called the Central Hardin High School SBDM council meeting to order at 4:00 PM. Members in attendance were Mary Calloway, Pam Cox, Cherie Mingus, Jennifer Mills, Kelly Rabinowitz, Tim Isaacs, Angie Davis, Leslie Bone, Chastity Yates Mary Key. Bob Wade and Scott Rouse. Council recognized David Kessler, Brenda Dockins and Kendrick Bryan as visitors. 
B. Minutes Approval: Council reviewed the minutes of March 22, 2011; March 16, 2011; and February 16, 2011. ORDER 11-09 – Kelly Rabinowitz made the motion for the March 22, 2011; March 16, 2011; and February 16, 2011 minutes to be accepted as read with the noted amendment on the March 22, 2011 minutes to clarify under IA. Call to Order that Pam Cox was not notified.  Chastity Yates seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. 
*Mary Key asked that the agenda be amended to include a request for a parent & community organization. Amendment noted. Mary Key addressed council about the possibilities of forming an organization that includes parent and community members in an effort to better support the growing needs of our school. Tim Isaacs suggested that Mary Key create a list of thoughts and goals that this organization would address and that he will work with her to help form an exploratory committee.
C. Activity & PPA Budget Reports: Council reviewed the CHHS activity and instructional budget reconciliations through April 20, 2011 as submitted by June Kerr, bookkeeper. 

D. Committee Reports/Minutes: Council reviewed the Learning Environment Committee recommendations as submitted by David Kessler effective school year 2011-2012. Most items were clarification of language in policies and the student handbook. Council discussed and revised the recommended statement regarding holes in clothing worn by students to read “All garments must have no visible holes. Neatly sewn patches are acceptable. Once again, the outer layer must conform to dress code”. ORDER 11-10 – Cherie Mingus made the motion for council accept the recommendations as outlined with the revision of the above statement noted. Mary Key seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. 
II.
OLD BUSINESS: NONE
III.
NEW BUSINESS: 

A. Section 7 Requests: Council reviewed the CHHS 2011-2012 Section 7 Rationale as submitted by Tim Isaacs. ORDER 11-11 – Scott Rouse made the motion to accept the rationale as outlined.  Angie Davis seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. 
IV.
PERSONNEL: Tim Isaacs stated that Chris Boozer has been hired as Boy’s Head Cross Country Coach; Tommy Blair has been hired as Assistant Cross Country Coach, and that Paul Gray has been hired as Assistant Golf Coach. Tim Isaacs stated that David Robbins has resigned as Girl’s Head Basketball Coach with no replacement as of this date. Tim Isaacs also stated that a librarian position has been posted and that he has been working with Ron Ortiz to fill the position. 
V.
NEXT MEETING DATE: The next scheduled will be session May 18, 2011 @ 4:00 PM.
VI.
ADJOURNMENT: The meeting adjourned at 5:05 PM. 
Respectfully Submitted,

Barbara Carden, Recording Secretary

